
May 2024 General Meeting Minutes
May 1, 2024
Call to Order: 8:33am

PFA Board Attendees: Carolyn Cherrie, Dannii Dennison, Anna Tucker-White, Esther Windebank, Alyssa
Ruiz, Heather Mauk, Emily Morey, Colleen List, Richard Fields, Nina Ishibashi
Total attendees: 22

● Approval of Previous Meeting Minutes (March)
○ 1st: Anna Tucker White 2nd: Colleen List

Special Guest Speakers: Angela & Kandice prompting the upcoming All America Fair

President’s Message
● Recap of past events & activities:

○ 4/29 - Family Fun Night @ Sea Casa - $883 left to goal
○ Daughter Dance - Big thank you to the chairs! Chelsea Hill, Jenn Vacirca, Emily Morey,

& Jill Kling made lots of kids and parents happy! We raised $2,246.93
○ Son Bowling - Another big thanks to Colleen List and Cynthia Blake for making such a

memorable night for the boys and their moms. We raised $1,717.84.

● Ongoing business:
○ We’d like to vote on the 2024/25 board nominees:

■ Presidents: Dannii Dennison & Anna Tucker-White
■ Donation (Direct & Corp Matching): Alyssa Ruiz & Jaclyn Santiago
■ Treasurer (Accounts payable & receivable and general accounting): Charlene

Lee & Heather Mauk
■ Recording Secretary: Deanna Pihos
■ Social Media: Erica Parker
■ Website: Julie Jacobs
■ Corresponding Secretary: Victoria Amodio
■ Volunteer Coordinators: Kim Furniss
■ Room Parent Coordinators: Colleen List, Emily Morey
■ School Site Council: Grace Benson & Richard Fields
■ Parliamentarian: Carolyn Cherrie

○ Carolyn proposed the above board nominees. Richard Fields motioned for approval to
vote on the proposed board, Katie Wilkes seconded it. Unanimous vote to approve
board as presented. 18 attendees present at vote.

○ Polar Bricks - Families can buy these all year long. The money raised goes towards
campus beautification. www.polarengraving.com/wle

○ Spirit Hero - can buy in our on demand store year round.
○ Pura Vida bracelets are available to purchase on our website.

Board Reports
● Direct Donation (Grace &

Heather)
● Volunteers & Teacher

Appreciation (Colleen & Emily)

● Room Parents (Nina & Kat)
● Treasurer (Anna)
● School Site Council (Richard)
● Website (Julie)

● Social Media (Erica)
● Marketing (Dannii)

Principal Message- none

New Business
● Mrs. McCallum & Mrs. Wood are retiring after this school year. The PFA will buy bricks to thank them

for all their years at WLE.

Future Events
● 5/3 - Mr. Blue Shoes Assembly
● 5/6 - 5/10: Teacher Appreciation

http://www.polarengraving.com/wle


● 5/17 - All American Fair
● 5/23 - FFN @ Board & Brew
● 5/31 - Magic of Science Assembly
● 6/5 - FFN @ Little Calf (WLV)
● 6/12 - 5th Grade Culmination
● 6/13 - Last Day of School

Drawing for front row parking at Open House! Winner: Lori Sanders

Comments and Questions
Deanna Pihos asked if we can somehow provide yearbooks for kids who are in need of financial assistance.

Adjournment: 9:13am


